
1

From: Jacquelyn Cressy 
Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 1:02 PM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Approval with Conditions for Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-YB-NY

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To Victoria Eleftheriou, Deputy Director, Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management:  

I am writing to ask you to disapprove Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-YB-NY unless 
the following concerns are addressed: 

 Will the license allow WM to take medical waste, and if so, how much? This should be clearly stated
and the knowledge made public before licensing.

 The license application currently does not provide adequate information to demonstrate that the
proposed waste facility will not pollute groundwater, contaminate ambient air, create a nuisance, or
constitute a hazard to health or welfare. This information is vital and should be provided!

 Why is the State of Maine accepting waste from other states that will affect our water, soils and air?
WM will make money while citizens have to deal with contamination!

 What are the limits that would be imposed on this landfill? They should be clear and demonstrate that
the company would be in compliance with the State’s Solid Waste Management Hierarchy.

State Government owes Maine Citizens complete and accurate information. It is your responsibility to get it. 

THank you. 

Jacquelyn Cressy 
Topsham, ME 04086 

"When we try to pick out anything by itself, we find it hitched to everything else in the universe."  
John Muir 


